
SHARON 4th of JULY Committee 

PO BOX 418 

SHARON WI 53585 
 

 

Dear Friends and Neighbors of the Sharon Community, 

 

The Sharon 4th of July Committee is hard at work planning the 2017 

celebration “AMERICAN MUSIC” to be held on July 4th. Those in 

attendance may again look forward to the parade, outstanding entertainment, 

a n d  activities in Goodland Memorial Park.  Local service clubs will be on 

site to provide a variety of culinary delights and activities. 

 

The festivities will be held Tuesday, July 4th with music & entertainment for 

all in Goodland Park.  The Parade will begin at 11:00 a.m. in the downtown 

area and end near the park, rain or shine. The celebration will culminate that 

evening with our spectacular fireworks display. 

 

We are proud to be able to keep this event free to all. We are seeking your 

support of this celebration. Donations of any denomination are welcomed. 

Corporate and family sponsorships are greatly appreciated. 

 

 
We sincerely hope you will support Sharon’s largest community wide event 

4 th of July Celebration 
with your donation. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon 4th of July Committee 


